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General Considerations Relative to Harmful Interference from the Viewpoint of the Aeronautical Mobile Services and the Aeronautical Radionavigation Servicve
(Presented by John Mettrop)

	SUMMARY

	This paper brings to the attention of Working Group F of an ITU report that addresses harmful interference to aeronautical services.

	ACTION

	The meeting is invited to note the information provide and take any action deemed appropriate by the meeting which might include updating the report


1. INTRODUCTION

1.1 Interference to aeronautical systems is an issue that aviation has continued to work to try and eliminate. 
2. discussion

2.1 In conducting a review of the various ITU material, such as Reports and Recommendations related to aviation I came across Report 927-2 “General Considerations Relative to Harmful Interference from the Viewpoint of the Aeronautical Mobile Services and the Aeronautical Radionavigation Service” which was last updated in 1990.  

2.2 The document is attached for information as it provides some very interesting information although it needs to be updated. 
3. ACTION BY THE MEETING
The meeting is invited to note the information provide and take any action deemed appropriate by the meeting which might include updating the report
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